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When you reply please specify.

Ref. No: AB.251/257/02 Date: 27" December 2023

To: All Prospective Bidders

RE: CLARIFICATION NO. 1 TO THE BIDDING DOCUMENTS FOR UPGRADING
OF IRINGA - MSEMBE ROAD (104KM) TO BITUMEN STANDARD,
TENDER NO. AE/001/2022-23/HQ/W/06 (TZ-TANROADS-378633-CW-RFB)

Please refer to the above subject.
2. Pursuant to Sub-Clauses 7.1 of the Instructions to Bidders (ITB) of the Bidding

Documents, TANROADS issues the attached Clarification No. 1 to the Bidding
Documents.

Fa

Eng. Mohamed Besta
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Encl: as stated
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Good roads for national development
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UPGRADING OF IRINGA - MSEMBE ROAD (104KM) TO BITUMEN STANDARD,
TENDER NO. AE/001/2022-23/HQ/W/06 (TZ-TANROADS-378633-CW-RFB)

With reference to the questions/queries
pursuant to

Clarification No. 1

Date; 27t December 2023

clarifications as follows: -

raised by the prospective bidders and
Instructions to Bidders ITB 7.1, TANROADS is herewith providing

S/N

QUERIES

TANROADS
Response/Clarifications

We, are one of the prospective Bidders and
are keen to submit our bid for the subject
project and working on the tender
preparation.

As the scope of work involves Construction
of roads, we want to undertake a detailed
physical site visit to assess the local site
conditions and to collect the various
information needed from ground ~ which we
feel, are critical to make a comprehensive
offer with accurate pricing and most
importantly, be able to complete the project
within the stipulated time when awarded.

In order to submit a competitive bid after
completion of the site visit, we request you
to consider extension of bid submission date
by 6 weeks from the present due date of
January 25, 2024.

We look forward to your response.

Due to critical implementation
timelines for this project, TANROADS
is unable to grant the requested fime
extension of Bids submission date.
Therefore, the Bids submission date
remains unchanged i.e. 25" January
2024




